
GOVERNMENT OF INDIA 
CIVIL AVIATION

LOK SABHA

UNSTARRED QUESTION NO:151
ANSWERED ON:21.07.2003
HYDERABAD-LONDON FLIGHT 
M. JAGANNATH

Will the Minister of CIVIL AVIATION be pleased to state:

(a) whether the British Airways has submitted a proposal to the Government expressing their willingness to launch a direct flight from
Hyderabad to London; 

(b) If so, when was their request received; and 

(c) by when this is likely to be cleared and other regulatory issues resolved?

Answer
MINISTER OF STATE OF THE MINISTRY OF CIVIL AVIATION ( SHRI RAJIV PRATAP RUDY ) 
(a)and(b):A letter was received from British Airways in November, 2002 expressing their interest to start operation to Hyderabad in
near future. 
(c):Hyderabad is presently not available as a point of call to British Airways. Such requests are considered during Government level
bilateral civil aviation consultations as and when held. 
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